
Hello  
 
TS 042184 ,regarding permitting private foot ferry operations from 
Harper 
Dock in South Kitsap . 
 
I believe that the Utilities and Transportation Commission should delay 
the 
issuance of certification to private operators until a through hearing 
is 
completed. There are many differences of opinion on the issue of private 
vs. 
state operated passenger only ferries and it is only right that open 
discussion be held to weigh pro and cons of these issues. 
 
thank you  
 
 
--Jim Heytvelt 


